
 
 

March 31, 2020 
Dear La Jolla Volleyball families, 
 
As always, our top priority is everyone’s safety and health.  As the situation continued to evolve over the 
past weekend, so have the dates and guidelines as they affect our volleyball club operations.  Here are 
the latest updates (some have changed): 

• All LJV practices and activities are now canceled through April 30th 
• SCVA (travel teams) and Volley-Fest (local teams) tournaments have been postponed through 

April (no change since last LJV email).  SCVA tentatively plans to reschedule all events. 
• Starlings: no activities through May 3rd in San Diego (no change since last LJV email) 

 
• We are still hoping to be able to resume at least a portion of our season in May and/or June.  
• Financial Inquiries:  Once we know exactly when the season will end, we will begin to calculate 

and issue appropriate prorated refunds.  We are still assuming that some of our season will take 
place in May and/or June, so we are not processing individual refund requests at this time.  

We truly appreciate everyone’s patience and understanding as we continue to work through the details 
and uncertainty of this evolving situation. 

Here are our continued recommendations at this time:  

• Individual fitness workouts and volleyball skills: check our website and your email 
• Keep up on schoolwork and grades  
• Make the most of family time: appreciate and support each other 
• Stay connected to the volleyball world: your teammates, coaches, LJV Instagram, VolleyOn, etc. 
• Please avoid contact with others outside of your immediate household and follow medical 

advice to help prevent the spread of COVID-19 (so we can eventually return to vb!) 

These past few weeks have been difficult for everyone, as there has been so much uncertainty and 
rapidly changing information.  We will continue to keep you updated as news and guidelines evolve. 

MORE INFORMATION 
• SCVA Site:  http://www.scvavolleyball.org 
• USA Volleyball: https://www.teamusa.org/USA-Volleyball/Features/USA-Volleyball-Response-on-

Coronavirus 
• Center for Disease Control (CDC): https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/ 
• World Health Organization: https://www.who.int/ 
• La Jolla Volleyball (LJV) website:  www.LaJollaVolleyball.com 

 
 

We miss seeing all of you and we wish everyone good health! 
Any Questions? 

Contact Barb Birnbaum barb@ljvolleyball.com, or Bill Attinger at ljvcoach@gmail.com 


